From: Felice McClendon

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:27 AM

To: Mark Schlinkmann <MSchlinkmann@post-dispatch.com>; boydj@stltreasurer.org
Cc: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stlireasurer.org>

Subject: RE: request

Hello Mark,

| wanted to make sure to reply to your request copying our Custodian of Records, Shirley Rukcic, so that she can respond
to your request.

Thanks,

Felice McClendon

Director of Communications

City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 South 11th Street, Suite 530
St. Louis, MO 63102
McClendonF@stltreasurer.org

314-366-3088

Transparency, Integrity, and Service
https://www.stltreasurer.org/

From: Mark Schlinkmann <MSchlinkmann@post-dispatch.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 3:52 PM

To: boydj@stltreasurer.org; Felice McClendon <McClendonf@stltreasurer.org>
Subject: request

?Could you e-mail me a copy of the Parkmobile amendment approved today---and the contract itself?

Thank you.

Mark Schlinkmann...mschlinkmann@post-dispatch.com, 314-309-5579



